
                                     

 

STATIONERY 2023 
 

 

Packs can be bought from  

School Supplies (www.myschool.co.nz)  
 

Māhuri Syndicate - Years 1 and 2 
 

1 UA4 (1A8) unlined A4 

5 1I5 9mm 

2 Scrapbook (Clever Kiwi Company Activities Book or The 
Big Book) 

3 Large glue stick 40gm 

1 box Tissues  

4 Pens (blue biro) 

1 Pencils (with no rubbers on the top) 

1 Headphones (over the ear headphones, not earbuds). 

If you still have last year’s headphones you can use these. 

1 Swimming Cap – compulsory when swimming 

(Available for $3.50 from School Office) 

 

Please note: We share pens, pencils, whiteboard markers and glue 
sticks so there is no need to name these. Pencil cases are not required. 

 
Please ensure all BOOKS are named. 

 

 

 
 
 

  

http://www.myschool.co.nz/


                                     
 

Year 2 Students Only 

 
PRIME Maths: Stationery Requirement 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

Next year we are continuing the use of PRIME Maths Programme across our Year 2 
to Year 6 classes, after having successfully implemented the programme in our 
Māhuri (year 2), Kōrari (year 3/4) and Harakeke (year 5/6) syndicates this year.  

 

The programme supports your child(ren)’s learning by: 

- providing a structured and consistent approach to Maths learning in our school 
- focusing on problem solving as well as developing mathematic knowledge and 

skill 
- ensuring a broad reaching spectrum of mathematical learning 
- increased motivation and benefits from collaborative teaching and learning 

practices.   
 

The programme does require the purchase of two pieces of stationery to support your 
child(ren’s) learning. The two practice books are your child(ren’s) books to keep and 
we have once again found the kids are very motivated in their use.  

 

The purchase of the two books costs $16.00 
 

We ask that you contribute to this payment, payable to “Johnsonville School BOT” and 
drop off at the office in a named envelope or via internet banking: ASB Bank – 

Johnsonville School BOT. A/c Number 12-3223-0117242-00.   
Please include your child’s name, class number and the word ‘Maths’. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please speak to you child’s teacher, Stephanie 
Whiteman (Deputy Principal) – stephanie.whiteman@johnsonville.school.nz or Tania 
Cohen (Principal) – principal@johnsonville.school.nz.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Tania Cohen 

Principal  
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